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To Whom it May Concern,

We are writing as both a lifelong resident of coastal Oregon and a river and ocean
loving’transplant’ in hopes of impressing on you ‘powers that be’ our firm belief in the
importance of preserving and advancing  the common sense embodied in Oregon’s ODFW
POP 123.
It’s indisputably  the most ethicalroute to go. 

Dr. Jack and Penelope Kaczmarek 
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